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Object :  Awareness campaign in the province’s schools.  
 
 
Laval, April 20th  2006, 
 
 
Dear Madam and Sir, 
 
On reception of your preliminary reports concerning the acid rain problem in the Quebec 
province, we have decided to launch an awereness campaign in our schools. 
 
The Ministry would like to send learning material in every high school to support the 
campaign. This material will include a model and a demonstration device showing the 
combine effect of acid rain on sedimentary and igneous soil samples. 
  
The Ministry hopes to count on your expertise to design the device and build the model. 
We are presently working on the specifications for the required material.  You will send it 
to you as soon as possible.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
M. Gary Fisherman, Relation agent for the Ministry of Environment 
 
 

TO ALL THE ENVIRONMENTAL FIRMS 
 


